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From: Alvarez, Tracy L.
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: funding ?
Date: Thursday, July 09, 2015 8:37:02 AM


Linda,
 
With the continued funding to these Organizations would it better the chances of any of this
money filtering into programs to benefit my neighborhood?
My area always seems to be the wrong location or income. I’m not looking for free hands outs.
I’m looking to help my neighborhood improve instead of on the steady decline I have seen in the
past several years. My neighbors have voiced concern to me of this and feel that our area is
“ignored” or not noticed when it comes to housing improvement grants, safety issues etc..
I am block watch Captain of the South Of The Tracks neighborhood watch group. S.O.C has
helped me greatly in reaching out to the neighborhood to create this group and my hopes are to
increase the group by leaps and bounds. I am also a member of the Citywide Block watch Council


and work closely with 6th District Police to better my neighborhood.   
 
Please let me know if I help in anyway,
 
Tracy Alvarez


2808 S. 11th St.
Milwaukee, WI  53215
 
Home 414 489 0027
Cell 414 651 6058
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